
From the Heart of Indiana August 5, 2017

A Word from our President 
Dear CIU members,
 
Amazing – summer is going by so quickly.  Several of our 
members are returning from the International rally at Escanaba, 
MI.  We’ll hope to get a download from them and hopefully 
some photos. 

Over the summer we have had several new members join us.  
Our newest members are:
•John and Mary Ellen Deegan
•Thad and Erin Ewald
•Joe and Mary Ashland
•Bill McQuary
If you see them at our events, welcome them!
 
We still have several camping opportunities coming up:
•Prophetstown Family Buddy Rally Aug 10-13 – I haven’t received 
ANY responses back from anyone that they are attending.  
Russels are temporarily trailerless and canceled.  So their site, 
216, may be available.  But if you are coming – please let me 
know.  I’d like to know if I am cooking for 30 or for just Denise 
and me!
•Solar Eclipse viewing. – Aug 19-22 Lincolnland Rally at Duquoin 
IL Fairground – contact Monty Barsdale.
•Region 5 Rally – Kentucky Horse Park in Lexington KY.  Sept 
13-18  Sign up on Region 5 website.  Out unit will be preparing 
breakfast on Thursday morning for all rally participants.  We 
will be needing helpers with that task.
•Oubache State Park Weekender Oct 13-15, target sites 20-31.
 
Hope to see you at an upcoming event!
 

Darryl
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Prophetstown SP 
Family Rally 

The Prophetstown Family Rally 
will be held August 10-13. 

Eclipse Rallies 

There are two Eclipse rallies to 
coming August 18-22.  The 
Central Indiana Unit Rally at 
Little Grassy Lake 
Campground near 
Carbondale, IL is sold out, 
however, the Illinois 
Lincolnland Unit may have 
sites available at the Du Quoin 
Fairgrounds in Du Quoin, IL. 

Region 5 Rally 

“Fall For Horses” Region 5 Rally 
will be at Kentucky Horse Park 
September 13-17.  More 
information and online 
registration: http://
region5.wbcci.net/region-5-
rally/

THE TICKER 
The newsletter for the WBCCI Central Indiana Unit 

http://region5.wbcci.net/region-5-rally/
http://region5.wbcci.net/region-5-rally/
http://region5.wbcci.net/region-5-rally/
http://centralind.wbcci.net
http://region5.wbcci.net/region-5-rally/
http://region5.wbcci.net/region-5-rally/
http://region5.wbcci.net/region-5-rally/


From the Heart of Indiana August 5, 2017

Photos from our Members:
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Camping at the Ingalls Homestead in De Smet, SD, 
by Steve Mentz.

Entering Badlands National Park, 
by Steve Mentz.

Devil’s Tower National Monument, 
by Steve Mentz.

Entering Yellowstone National Park, 
by Steve Mentz.

Grand Tetons National Park, by Steve Mentz.
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